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Friday 29th November 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  
 

Reception Nativity  

 

We are very excited to invite you to our Reception Nativity performances, which this year will be on:  

 

Tuesday 10th December at 10.00am  

 

and  

 

Wednesday 11th December at 10.00am. 

 

Please indicate on the slip below which of the two Nativity performances you would like to attend and how 

many seats you require.  
 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Jurgis and Miss Ikin 

 

 

Please return to your child’s class teacher 

 

Child’s name ______________________________________ 

 

1 would like to attend the Reception Nativity on Tuesday 10th December at 10.00am  

 
 

I require _________seats. 

 

OR 

 

I would like to attend the Reception Nativity on Wednesday 11th December at 10.00am. 

 

I require _________seats. 

 

I give / I do not give permission for their photograph to be taken and shared on the school’s social media 

 

Signed_____________________________ 

 

 

 


